
 

 

 

Announcement Regarding New Off-Road Vehicle Event Application Form 
February 18, 2014 

 
The New Jersey Pinelands Commission has been working diligently to reformat its letters, forms 
and other documents, all in an effort to improve communication and efficiency. 
 
To that end, the Commission has created a new Off-Road Vehicle Event Application Form and 
Instructions. The form features highlighted fields where applicants can type in their information 
before printing and signing the document.  
 
The instructions and form are available by clicking here.  
 
If you have questions regarding the new documents, please contact the Commission at (609) 894-
7300.  
 
 
 

http://www.nj.gov/pinelands/appli/Off-Road%20Vehicle%20Event%20Application%20Instructions%20&%20Form%20(Final).pdf

